

Mayor of Basingstoke and Deane Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council

Civic Offices, London Road, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG21 4AH www.basingstoke.gov.uk/mayor mayor@basingstoke.gov.uk | 01256 844844

This letter has been sent via email.

4 March 2025

Dear Jasmine and Louise

I would like to personally thank you for bringing along the Hatch Warren School Children's Choir to my Mayor Spring Charity Concert on Saturday. It was a delight to have you all there.

The choir really did so well, it takes courage to sing in front of a large crowd, how brave they all were. I really enjoyed the songs that they sung, joyous, they all did themselves very proud, it was an honour to have them perform. Please thank everyone of them.

I do hope you enjoyed the evening as much as I did. I will see you all again soon at the VE Day Flag Raising Ceremony where I will look forward to hearing the singing again.

Yours sincerely

Cllr Dan Putty

Mayor of Basingstoke & Deane